
W/C 04/12/23 
 

Hello families,  
 
I hope you are all well. Thank you for attending the Christmas Fayre this weekend. It was 
lovely to see so many of you and the choir were brilliant. They did the school proud.  
 
This week, we are focusing on assessment in reading and writing. We will do maths when 
we have completed our unit of work. It is nothing to worry about. It is simply an extension 
of what we already do in class. We aim to complete these by Wednesday.  
 
Our Christmas preparations will step up this week with a rehearsal in the church. It is going 
to be a wonderful evening so please make sure you have your tickets for either the day or 
the evening performance. Please can any donations for the homeless be delivered to school 
by Friday. This can then be sorted by our Rights Respecting steering group and delivered to 
those in need.  
 
Last week, we celebrated our first 50 band karake reader. The children are loving receiving 
the coloured bands. I have recently noticed a dip in parental activity on Boomreader. Please 
can you log reading at home as it's such an important part of our parental partnership. Every 
child, every day, reading at home.  
 
This week, our PE day is Tuesday. Please also note it is the last week of school clubs until 
January. As always, water in water bottles and healthy snacks.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Mr Hughes  
 


